
Jenae Thornberry 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Shonna McCray 
Thursday, January 16, 2025 8:45 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/16/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00304-2025 

Subject: FW: Protesting the water lily project Doc # 20240011 

Hello, 

Please add to Docket 20240011. 

Thanks 

-----Original Message-----

From: DENISE HOWARD <gift4gabb051l@aol.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2025 2:29 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Protesting the water lily project Doc# 20240011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good morning 
I am emailing you because I live on CR 13 South a mile south of this project and I am emailing you to protest this 
development. I am unsure if anyone will read this email but this is not an area for this type of project. Thank you and 
feel free to contact me. Denise Howard Regards, DTH 
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